Dear Parents, 

This year your student will begin to learn about their IEP and their disability. I would like to encourage you to ask your child what he or she is learning about in this unit. Every Wednesday during their resource, we will take time to teach this. They will be required to do a number of things including:

· Research their disability using a webquest (computer research) 

· Learning the parts of the IEP

· Helping to write their IEP

· Participate in their meeting and write a reflection on it

· Create a handout about their disability 

· Use a portfolio 

· Discover the learning style that works best for him or her

· Learning to self-advocate and deal with situations that may arise

· Work on transitioning (career, future plans, etc)

They will be doing this unit at their own pace, with mini-lessons from me in-between. I have enclosed a checklist of assignments/project to keep you informed and survey for you to fill out on your child (you can keep this survey). They will fill out their own survey at school.  The purpose of this survey is to help you see what skills your student may still need to learn to be independent some day. Hopefully this will be a helpful tool for you.

This unit should be a great learning experience for the students, which I hope, will stay with them. Keep encouraging your student AND their teachers to participate in their IEP. Thank you for your help and cooperation!!!

Sincerely,

P.S. If you are unsure of any parts of the IEP or your child’s disability yourself, or have any other questions, please feel free to contact me for clarification or information. Thanks!

